
     

 

 

INFORMS Users,  
 
We would like to inform you that due to regularly schedule maintenance, access to INFORMS 
HCM and FSCM Production will be unavailable from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. on Saturday, 
December 2.  
 
The INFORMS team respectfully asks that you plan accordingly if there are any transactions 
or work needed to be processed around this time. Again, we apologize for the inconvenience, 
and appreciate your continued support and engagement! 
  
As a reminder, if you encounter any system issues, please report them directly to the ITD 
Service Desk via the self-service portal at: http://myit.miamidade.gov or by dialing 305-596-
HELP (4357).  
 
 
Thank you, 
INFORMS Team 
  
  

 

 

https://click.info.miamidade.gov/?qs=dbec176d8abc92ba9ed76c6b8c5f1335c14886db8a6d11cc56302302c01d27c96dd5bf0c5573e4355375e12049994cc4bef6ad013240c38a

